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P A GE  2 -N E W  F A C U L T Y  
S T U D EN T  O R GS  
F A L L  E VEN T S  
U PC OM I N G  E VEN T S  

   Dr. Steve Thompson is retiring after 10 and a half years of service to Texas State and 
the  Department of Accounting. Dr. Thompson was the first professor.  He achieved 
some of the highest teaching evaluations in the college with the lowest GPAs in the  
department. While a member of the Texas State faculty, Dr. Thompson  
developed over 120 intellectual contributions including 6 books.  He sat on two  
editorial board and is the retired winner of the Texas State “Digital Sage” award, a  

a Woods Research Award recipient, and a recipient of the  Deloitte Outstanding Educator Award.  
Dr. Thompson is the AICPA’s lead educator in Partnership Taxation and Consolidated Corporate Tax 
Returns.  He is also the primary teaching innovator and educator for EY and the only tax professor in the 
country invited to a four month teaching opportunity in Bangalore, India.  Dr. Thompson will be missed 
by students and colleagues alike.  We wish him all the best and invite him to visit often. 

      Mina Pizzini is an Assistant Professor in the Department of Accounting.   
  Dr. Pizzini received her B.S. in Commerce from the University of Virginia, her MBA    
  from the Tuck School of Business at Dartmouth,  and her Ph.D. from the Wharton    
  School at the University of Pennsylvania.  A former CPA, Mina’s work experience  
  includes five years in auditing and finance.  Prior to joining the Texas State faculty,    
  Dr. Pizzini was on the faculties of the Naval Postgraduate School, Southern Methodist  
  University, and the University of Texas at Dallas. Broadly, her research investigates    
  determinants of management control system design and related performance  
  effects.  She conducts empirical studies that combine private, survey-based data on    
  control system design with publicly available archival data on organizational structure 

and performance.  She has published articles in The Accounting Review, Journal of Accounting and  
Economics, Accounting, Organizations and Society, and Auditing: A Journal of Practice and Theory.   
Dr. Pizzini has served on multiple committees for the American Accounting Association (AAA) and is a 
former board member of the Management Accounting section.  Dr. Pizzini serves as a reviewer for  
numerous top journals including The Accounting Review; Journal of Accounting Research; Journal of Ac-
counting and Economics; Contemporary Accounting Review; Accounting; Organizations and Society; 
Management Science; and Journal of Labor Economics.  

   Randall Young is joining the faculty as an Assistant Professor of Accounting. He    
  earned a Ph.D. from the University of North Texas and a Master of Accountancy from  
  Abilene Christian University. Before joining academia, he worked in the hospitality  
  industry, telecommunications industry, and public accounting. He spent the last six    
  years as an Assistant Professor with the University of Texas – Pan American where he    
  taught undergraduate and graduate courses in accounting information systems, IT  
  auditing, auditing, internal auditing and fraud. In addition, he served as the  
 coordinator of the Master of Accountancy and Master of Science in Accounting  
 program. He has published in Communication of the Association for Information  
 Systems, Information Systems Management, and Journal of Accounting and Finance, 

    among others.   



P A GE  3 -F A C U L T Y  R ES E A R C H  &  P U B L I C A T O N S  

 

S T U D EN T  O R GS  
F A L L  E VEN T S  
U PC OM I N G  E VEN T S  



P A GE  4 -F A C U L T Y  A W A R D S  
S T U D EN T  O R GS  
F A L L  E VEN T S  
U PC OM I N G  E VEN T S  



President - Ivana Valdes 
VP of Community Relations– David Acosta 
VP of Community Relations– Juan Garcia 

VP of Electronic Communications– Victoria Slaid 
VP of Electronic Communications– Zane Muddiman 

VP of Faculty Relations– Jason Ng 
VP of Special Projects– Veronica Hidalgo 

VP of Special Projects– Corey Walkup 
Assistant VP of Special Projects– Amber Fleming 
Assistant VP of Special Projects– Brandi Hentges 

VP of  Programs– Aubrey DeBose 
VP of  Programs– Haylie Hardin 

VP of  Scholarships– Diana Medlock 
Secretary– Jordan Walden                                              

Treasurer– William Birkhead 
Treasurer– Matthew Perry 

 It’s a cruel world, be audit you can be! 

 
         “It is an honor to be a part of the Accounting Club;  
      the opportunities offered to our students are endless.”

F AC U LT Y   
 
F A L L  E VEN T S  
U PC O M I N G  E VEN T S  

P A GE  5 -S T U D E N T  O R G S  

A C C OU N T I N G  C L U B  

Business Leadership Week 
San Antonio Office Visit 
Meet the Firms 

 JANUARY: 
 FEBRUARY: 

 MARCH: 

Holmes High School Visits Texas State 

Bobcat Build 



P A GE  6 -S T U D E N T  O R G S_ A C C OU N T I N G  C L U B  

 

 

F AC U LT Y  
F A L L  E VEN T S  
U PC OM I N G  E VEN T S  



P A GE  7 -S T U D E N T  O R G S_ A C C OU N T I N G  C L U B  

Social and dining etiquette plays a key role in  
today's business world. The Etiquette Dinner, hosted 
by Ernst and Young, is an event that helps students 
learn to conduct themselves in a professional dining 
setting with prospective employers, while also having 
the opportunity to network with Texas State Alumni. 
An etiquette expert guides students through a sit 
down, 3-course meal, providing lessons on everything 
from eating utensils to how to introduce oneself 
properly. The Accounting Club provides the  
opportunity to learn these skills which are crucial to 
securing a job and advancing in a career.  

 The office visits are a great way to show students 
the work environments with different companies as well as 
allowing them get a feel for which side of accounting most 
interests them. This also provides a great networking  
opportunity.  
  The San Antonio office visit took place on  
Friday October 17, with about 10 students participating. 
The morning began at ATKG, progressed to Ernst & 
Young, and ended with Weaver. This office visit provided 
a great view of different sized firms in the San Antonio 
area and the type of clients they deal with. 
  The Austin office visit took place on Friday,  
November 8, with about 12 students participating.  
Beginning with BDO, then on to Padgett Stratemann, and 
ending with Novogradac.  
  Both the Austin and San Antonio office visits went 
smoothly and were a great success. All firms brought 
plenty of professionals in both the audit and tax areas, 
which allowed for one-on-one networking opportunities 
for the students. In addition, most of the firms brought 
their managing partners to give a presentation and a  
Q & A about the company. 

F AC U LT Y  
F A L L  E VEN T S  
U PC OM I N G  E VEN T S  



KPMG 

BKD 

P A GE  8 -S T U D E N T  O R G S  

B E T A  A L P H A  P S I  

President - Aundrea Mathis 
Vice President– Raphael Croce 
Vice President– Stefanie Welter 

VP of Membership– Melody Everson 
VP of Financial Affairs– Jason Fischer 

VP of Reporting– Julie Burkhart 
VP of Media Relations– Haylie Hardin 
VP of Fundraising– Jacob Gonzales 

VP of Volunteer Activities– Mark Rodriguez 
VP of Volunteer Activities– Ken Coheen 

VP of  Reporting– Cassie Beasley 
VP of  Reporting– Anthony Bone 

VP of  Alumni Affairs– Franz Hutter 
VP of  Special Projects– Amber Fleming 

 

Southwest Regional Meeting 
 

 JANUARY: 
 FEBRUARY: 

 MARCH: 

 

Bobcat Build Service Project          “Beta Alpha Psi continues to grow and shape  
our diverse group of accounting, CIS, and finance majors 

into the best business professionals out of  
Texas State University. “ 

F AC U LT Y   
 
F A L L  E VEN T S  
U PC O M I N G  E VEN T S  



P A GE  9 -S T U D E N T  O R G S_ B A P  

 

 

 

F AC U LT Y  
F A L L  E VEN T S  
U PC OM I N G  E VEN T S  



 

P A GE  1 0 -S T U D E N T  O R G S_ B A P  

 

F AC U LT Y  
F A L L  E VEN T S  
U PC OM I N G  E VEN T S  



P A GE  1 1 -S T U D E N T  O R G S  

N A T I ON A L  A S S OC I A T I O N  OF  B L A C K  A C C O U N T A N T S  

President - Jonathan Stumpff 
VP of Operations– Domenic Stephens 
VP of Communications– Valerie Amadi 

VP of Membership– Anthony Blumenthal 
SCREP Coordinator– Tonya Champagne 

Treasurer– Christopher Villareal 
Faculty Advisor– Diane Eure 

 

 APRIL: NABA Annual Awards & Scholarship 
   Luncheon 

Business Leadership Week  FEBRUARY: 

 MARCH: Bobcat Build Service Project 

“Our goal is to enhance our member’s professional and 
interpersonal skills through the multitude of networking  

opportunities and volunteer events held year round.”  

F AC U LT Y   
 
F A L L  E VEN T S  
U PC O M I N G  E VEN T S  



NABA 
P A GE  1 2 -S T U D E N T  O R G S_ B A P  

F AC U LT Y  
F A L L  E VEN T S  
U PC OM I N G  E VEN T S  



P A GE  1 3 -S T U D E N T  O R G S_ B A P  

F AC U LT Y  
F A L L  E VEN T S  
U PC OM I N G  E VEN T S  



The department would like to thank all graduate  
assistants for such excellent work this semester.  
Graduate assistants are a crucial part of the department 
and their work is valuable to their assigned faculty,  
students and the department.  
 
 We would like to congratulate and wish the best 
of luck to Melody Everson, Elizabeth Mayhew, and  
Ellen Ygnacio who will be graduating this fall.  Both 
Melody and Elizabeth will be joining Ernst & Young in 
Houston in intern and full time positions, respectively. 
Ellen will be joining BKD in San Antonio as a Tax staff.   
 
       Congratulations! We look forward to hearing of 
your future success!  

P A GE  1 4 -  S T U D EN T  W O R K ER S  &  G . A . S  

 The department would like to congratulate  
  and wish the best of luck to Corey Walkup who    
  will be graduating this fall. Corey has been with  
  the department for 1.5 years and will be interning  
  with Ernst & Young for the upcoming semester.  
  She will be pursuing a graduate degree in the  
  MAcy Program at Texas State University  
  starting Fall 2015.   

  

 We also would like to welcome Drew R.  
  Gonzales as a new addition to our wonderful  
  student workers. Drew has been shadowing the    
  seasoned student workers Brandi, Amber, and  
  Corey in order to best learn their duties.   

 

                        Student workers are an essential part of the  
  department. Thank you for all that you do!  

F AC U LT Y  
F A L L  E VEN T S  
U PC OM I N G  E VEN T S  



Undergraduate  

 

The Fall 2014 Beta Gamma Sigma Induction Ceremony  

welcomed 47 Accounting students into the organization.  
Congratulations! 

Graduate 

P A GE  1 5 -  F A L L  E V E N T S   

      EY hosted a recruiting and networking event 
at the AT&T Center on Saturday, November 29th. 
In attendance were 10 accounting students as well 
as EY professionals and Texas State Alumni.  

 

 

 —Jose Hernandez, EY Assurance Services,  
Texas State Alumni 

F AC U LT Y  
S T U D EN T  O R GS  
U PC OM I N G  E VEN T S  



P A GE  1 6 -  F A L L  E V E N T S   
F AC U LT Y  
S T U D EN T  O R GS  
U PC OM I N G  E VEN T S  



P A GE  1 7 -U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S  

  McCoy College Scholarship application deadline is February 2, 2015 for 
undergraduate students and March 1st for graduate students. Completed  
applications should be turned in to the McCoy College Dean’s Office, McCoyHall 
530. Scholarships range from $250 to $2,500 and are only awarded to  
business majors. 

For more undergraduate scholarship information visit: 
 http://www.mccoy.txstate.edu/Undergraduate/scholarships.html  

 
or for graduate scholarship information, 

http://graduate.mccoy.txstate.edu/financial_aid/scholarships.html 

  The VITA Clinic is an opportunity for Texas State students to develop  
professional skills and serve the San Marcos & Texas State community with free 
tax preparation services to taxpayers who qualify. All volunteers are required to 
become certified prior to preparing returns. Training workshops are held in January. 
The Vita Clinic runs February 10th  through April 2nd.  

For more information email VITA@txstate.edu  

F AC U LT Y  
S T U D EN T  O R GS  
F A L L  E VEN T S  

http://www.mccoy.txstate.edu/Undergraduate/scholarships.html
http://graduate.mccoy.txstate.edu/financial_aid/scholarships.html
mailto:VITA@txstate.edu


 

Texas State University is a tobacco-free campus. 

P A GE  1 8 -L I N K S  &  C O N T A C T S  
F AC U LT Y  
S T U D EN T  O R GS  
F A L L  E VEN T S  
U PC OM I N G  E VEN T S  

http://www.president.txstate.edu/celebrate-the-season

